
CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

MEMORANDUM 

Reply Requested 
Yes D  No fl 

Date 

 

April 27, 1983 

   

To: (FAVta)  Dick Holli ger 	From: (WO  Jim Patterson 

This memorandum will confirm that a sanitary sewer system has been constructed 
and has been accepted by the City of Grand Junction to serve three mobile 
homes located at 2390 1/2, 2390, and 2389 1/2 River Road. Mesa County is paying 
the sewer fund the required $1,507.50 plant investment fee required for this use, 
therefore these units are to be considered paid and cleared for connection 
to the sewer system. 

cc: Owen Aspinall 
Bob Carman 
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